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WORSHIP 

Our value this term is the value of Nurture. If anyone has any examples of how they show this 
day to day, or any prayers or readings they would like to share in worship, we welcome your 
contributions.  

 

  Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We had a great start to the week with Badger’s class assembly. It was a great opportunity for the children to speak 
aloud to an audience and proudly present their learning. We look forward to Otters on Monday afternoon at 2:15pm. 

This morning we had a very special remembrance service at the cenotaph led by Reverend Armstrong. Thank you 
to parents and residents that joined us for the service. We were very grateful to be able to hear ‘The Last Post’ and 
hear and remember the names of our Tilstock soldiers. The children contributed with their poppy wreaths and 
showed excellent behaviour and understanding.  

Thank you to all parents who completed our survey. We had such positive feedback along with some very useful 
suggestions. One of the areas we are looking at is the morning pick-up and drop-off. Many of you said that the path 
is getting very busy with 3 classes dropping-off and picking up. Some Squirrel parents have suggested we use the 
front side gate, adjacent to Squirrel class, for Year 1 & 2 pick-up and drop off, with Years 3 – 6 using the normal 
playground gate. This would certainly reduce the amount of people using the path. So, we would like to  
trial this starting from Monday 14th November.  
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Otter Class assembly: 14th November 2:15pm 
Otter & Badger Class trip to Wem Town Hall: 15th 
November 
One Voice reps to Oakmeadow: 17th November 
1.30pm  
Children in Need Day: Friday 18th November 
Squirrel Class assembly: 21st November 2:15pm   
Bumblebee Class assembly: 28th November 
2:15pm 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
 

Happy Birthday to Poppy & Alex 

who celebrates her birthday next week. Have a great 

time celebrating!  

Autumn Class Assemblies Reminder 

Parents - please join us for a showcase of 

your child’s learning this term. Assemblies 

will be held in the hall on the following dates.  

Please note the time for your child’s class. 

• Otter Class: 14th November 2:15pm 
• Squirrel Class: 21st November 2:15pm 
• Bumblebee Class: 28th November 2:15pm 

 

School Photographs 
Active Photographic will be in school on Monday 14th 
November to take individual and sibling photographs 
throughout the morning. 
If you have a pre-school age child and you would like 
them to have a photo with their siblings, please bring 
them to the school office at 8.30am. 

Special Christmas Movie showings in December

 
We have teamed up with ‘Into Film’ to be able to provide 
streaming of well-loved winter classics for some special 
Christmas Movie showings in the hall through 
December, with Mrs Kaminski.  
 
All dates are for 2 hours and include hot chocolate and 
popcorn.  
£5 per child - please check book bags for a booking 
form- Reception to Year 6 welcome! 
 
Saturday 3rd December 10-12 – POLAR EXPRESS 
Thursday 8th December 3-5 – HOME ALONE 
Wednesday 14th December 3-5 – A MUPPETS 
CHRISTMAS CAROL  
 

Friday 11th November 2022 
 

Tilstock Music Concert: 1st 
December (evening) 
Christmas Fair: Friday 2nd Dec 3-
5pm  
Bumblebees Christmas Nativity: 
Wednesday 7th December 9:30am 
Whole school ‘Royal Art’ 
project: Thursday 8th December  
Years 1- 6 Christmas Play – 
Tuesday 13th December 5:30pm 
Christingle Service in Church – 
Wednesday 14th December 
9:30am 

Children in Need Day- Friday 18th November 
 
Just a reminder that Friday is Children in Need Day, 
so it is non-uniform for the day for £1 suggested 
donation. 
I don’t want anyone worrying about going out and 
buying anything special – wear what you like - 
anything yellow, or spotty will be great!  

 
 

Christmas Fair planning   
Friday 2nd December 3-5pm  
If you can help man a stall or have a small business 
and would like a stall, please let the office know! 

Well done on Headteacher awards this week 

Bumblebees: Jude & Poppy  

Squirrels: Theo & Sam 

Otters: Betsy & Jess 

Badgers: Theo & Sam  

 

Achievements at home 

If you’d like us to celebrate awards or achievements 

your child has received outside of school, please send 

them in to the school office.   

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

